

April 1, 1986

Highland Coors
Attn: Manny Sanchez
6550 Bingle Road
Houston, Texas 77092

Dear Manny Sanchez;

I would like to take this opportunity to express the thanks of the Houston Canoe Club and the other participants of the San Marcos Clean-Up for your contribution to the cause. With the beverages contributed by Highland Coors, the thirsts of many hard workers were quickly quenched. The beverages were a welcomed donation to the clean up efforts and were enjoyed by everyone in attendance.

Thank you for your support through your donations.

Sincerely,

Dodie Toups, Recorder